
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
TO: EUSTIS CITY COMMISSION 
  

FROM: Tom Carrino, City Manager 
  

DATE: May 15, 2025 
  

RE: Sister Cities Discussion 

Introduction: 
Vice-Mayor Ashcraft asked that staff provide background information to the City Commission 
related to a potential sister city relationship. 

Background: 
On November 21, 2024, then Commissioner Christine Cruz provided information to the City 
Commission regarding linkages between Florida and Japan as part of a Sister Cities effort. 
 
Staff is including that information again to the City Commission for discussion. 
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